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   Brandon Board of Liquor Control Commissioners       
February 24, 2014 

 
NOTE:  These are unapproved minutes, subject to amendment and/or approval 
at the subsequent board meeting. 
 
In Attendance: Blaine Cliver, Maria Ammatuna, Ethan Swift, Devon Fuller 
 
Also in Attendance: Robin Bennett, Wayne Rausenberger, Kathleen Rausenberger, 
Richard Baker, Cindy Bell, Alan Leavitt, Chris Brickell, Robert Black, Tecari Shuman, 
Jim Leary, Tracy Wyman, Janet Coolidge, Bruce Edwards, Arlyn Bloodworth, Anna 
Scheck, Leslie Krogh-Wisner, Phyllis Reed, Dick Kirby, Bernie Carr, Lisa Kenyon, Lee 
Kahrs 
  
1.  Call to order  
 
The meeting was called to order at 9:09PM by Chair – Devon Fuller.        
 
a. Agenda Adoption - Motion by Maria Ammatuna/Ethan Swift to adopt the agenda as 
presented. The motion passed unanimously – 3 to zero.  
 
2.  Consent Agenda  
 
a) Minutes of Board of Liquor Control Commissioners Meeting – February 10, 
2014     
 
Motion by Ethan Swift/Maria Ammatuna to approve the minutes of the February 10, 
2014 meeting. The motion passed unanimously – 3 to zero.   
  
b) Approve Liquor and/or Tobacco Licenses 
 
. Patricia’s Restaurant 
. Sawyer’s Inn, Incorporated dba Lilac Inn 

   
Motion by Maria Ammatuna/Ethan Swift to approve the liquor and tobacco licenses as 
presented for Patricia’s Restaurant and Sawyer’s Inn, Incorporated dba Lilac Inn. The 
motion passed unanimously – 3 to zero.   
 
 3. Old/Other Business 
 
Robin Bennett stated at the last meeting, there was a liquor license for Rite Aid and two 
members did not sign the license and the Town Clerk has advised that in order to 
process the license, all Select Board members’ signatures would be required.   
  
4. Adjournment 
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Motion by Blaine Cliver/Maria Ammatuna to adjourn the Board of Liquor Control 
Commissioners’ meeting at 9:13PM. The motion passed unanimously - 3 to zero.   
 
Respectfully submitted,  
  
 
Charlene Bryant 
Recording Secretary 
 
   


